
From: "Pat & Justine Hagen" <hagenpj@optusnet.com.au> Sent: 04/07/2013 04:11:58 PM To: <Pittwater_Council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au> Subject: Rezoning no: PP0002/13 (RT 090439)   To Whom It May concern,   I am writing to strongly object to Rezoning application no: PP0002/13.   This rezoning application will increase the residential property density to approximately 98 dwellings per hectare, which is an unacceptable and very greedy increase.    Any rezoning or development application must comply with the current LEP for the area, NO EXCEPTIONS.   This application is not in keeping with the original or revised Masterplan for Warriewood Valley and will further diminish the amenity of Warriewood Valley.   Yours sincerely Justine Hagen 195 Garden Street     Warriewood NSW 2102  _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


